
 

St Marys CE Primary School 

 

SENIOR CHOIR – THURSDAYS AFTER SCHOOL  3.40PM – 4.40PM 

Years 4 - 6 

 

Dear Parents, 

We are pleased to inform you that SENIOR choir will resume under the guidance of Mrs Robinson. 

Senior choir will start on Thursday 11th November 2021 from 3.40pm to 4.40pm. 

This will be free of charge and places will be limited to 20. Therefore, places will be allocated on a 

first come, first served basis. 

Pick up will be from Lodge Hill Playground. 

Please complete the slip below if your child would like to join junior choir. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr S Smith 

Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

SENIOR CHOIR AFTER SCHOOL CLUB 

Name ……………………………………………………………….  Class …………………………………….. 

Emergency contact number ……………………………………………………….. 

 

Signed ………………………………………………………………………….parent / carer 

 


